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Dear Foster Providers,


Now that you have participated in a MAPCY assessment we are asking   you to complete a Survey. Your responses to the questions will help us improve this process and the data collected will provide useful information regarding the MAPCY assessment.  

Please make sure to add the assessor’s name, date of assessment and child/children names at the top of the survey. If you require additional information or have questions, please contact your MAPCY assessor.  


Thanks for responding to the survey. Please email this document to your Mapcy Assessor (assessor first name.assessor last name@hennepin.us) Example john.doe@hennepin.us
 

Sincerely,



The MAPCY Team





